
What’s happening?  

As part of the Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct redevelopment of Liverpool Hospital, a new Information 

Desk will open in the foyer of the new building on Ground Level. 

Access is via Entrance A. 

When is this happening?  

The new Information Desk will open on Monday 28 October, P1 is the closest car park.   

The old location will still operate in the existing location between Lift C and Lift D.  

Who can I contact for more information about the move?  

For more information, please contact Nadeen Langdon-Kruger at nadeen.langdonkruger@health.nsw.gov.au 

or Jamie Wheeler jamie.wheeler@health.nsw.gov.au. 

NEW INFORMATION DESK OPENING! 

Opening date:  Monday 28 October 

New location:  Ground Level, Entrance A, Foyer 
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